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Dear Principal Kline,

I'm writing to you today about an environmental issue that has been on my mind
lately - plastic pollution in our oceans. This is a growing crisis that impacts not just
marine life, but all of us. As students at a school located near the coast, I believe we
have a responsibility to take action.

My objective is to reduce the amount of single-use plastics, especially water
bottles, used at our school. I propose setting up more water refill stations, providing
reusable water bottles to students and staff, and making single-use plastic bottles
unavailable for purchase on campus. This could make a real dent in the plastic
waste generated here daily.

To get more people involved, I would like to launch an educational campaign
through morning announcements, posters, and social media. We could share facts
about plastic pollution, tips for reducing waste, and local volunteer opportunities like
beach cleanups. My hope is that by raising awareness, we can change behaviors at
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school and in our community. Banning single-use plastics here would not only
reduce waste, but also send a message that we take sustainability seriously. I'm
happy to discuss this issue further and work with you on making positive changes.
The time to act is now.

Thank you for your consideration.

Aiden Son
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